THIS IS THE YEAR!
 
This is a reminder of the notification we sent last spring about the availability of the new Patriot Guard Riders of Missouri Scholarship Program that will be available beginning with the 2016-2017 school year.
 
We are offering this scholarship to one deserving Missouri student who qualifies within the following categories:
 
(1)   A son or daughter of one who has given their life in the line of duty, including both military and first responder (police/fire).
(2)   A son or daughter of an honorably discharged veteran who has passed after their term of service.
 
As well as the following new category added since last spring:
 
(3)   A son or daughter of a veteran or first responder disabled in the line of duty to the extent that providing an advanced education cannot be easily realized.
 
This scholarship will be offered beginning with the Class of 2017. It is a non-renewable award in the amount of $2,500 to help defray cost at any accredited institution of higher learning, including vocational and business schools.
 
If you are aware of any members of the Class of 2017 who qualify within the stated criteria, we invite you to inform them of this scholarship. Attached is an application, which may be copied.
 
Questions may be addressed to: Robert L. Meeks, Chair, Patriot Guard Riders Scholarship Committee, pgr.scholarship@yahoo.com
 
Please note that the application deadline date is April 1, 2017.
 
**************************** 
 
The Patriot Guard Riders Mission
 
We are a 100% volunteer, state registered non-profit organization which ensures dignity and respect at memorial services honoring fallen military, first responder and honorably discharged veterans.
 
Standing For Those Who Stood For US
